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President’s Message 

Dear Exchangites,   

Wow, what a joy September has been for me. I am amazed at the participation in our    
completed projects of service - Walk with Pride, Sunshine Special and the Ft. Bend County 
Fair Parade. I’m also impressed by the enthusiastic planning that has already begun for our 
upcoming community service projects - Wings Over Houston and our monthly Service to 
Seniors.                                                                                                                         
I believe our regular Wednesday morning meetings have been informative and entertaining 
thanks to program chairman Doug Earle. We have increased our membership too, thanks 
to the great job Jeri Krauss is doing with the membership committee. Events to look for-
ward to are the Halloween Party, Santa's Exchange and Spaghetti 2008. I know plans are 
already well underway for all of these projects.  Thanks to all of you for making the Sugar 
Land Exchange Club your CHOICE for serving Ft. Bend County.   Clark 
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ELLINGTON FIELD AIRSHOW 

WINGS OVER HOUSTON 

October 6 and 7, 2007 

         Exchange members are needed both days to man ticket booths and VIP areas.  

Contact: Paul Barnett psb1@ix.netcom.com or Jim Kij jimkij@materapaper.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fort Bend Alzheimer’s Association Walk 

 October 27, 2007 

AMC First Colony Theatre, 3301 Town       
Centre Blvd., Sugar Land TX 77479  

Teams may register at:                               
http://www.alztex.org/walk 

“Legacy of Freedom”  

Tuesday, November 13, 2007                 

Sugar Creek Baptist Church                             

Adults $30 Students $10  Veterans Free                          
Guest Speaker: General Tommy Franks, USA (Retired)      

http://www.legacy-of-freedom.com  

 

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land                 

www.ecsl.org 

TX LA District Exchange                                      

www.tlgcd.org 

National Exchange Club             

www.nationalexchangeclub.org 

   Ray Albrecht, Dan McMillan, Linda 
  Webb, Jacqueline Chaumette, Don 
  Zienty, Amy Mitchell, David Lanagan, 
Dianne McGreevy, Fred Fogarty, Frank Hicks, Mark  
Hotze, Teresa Cody, Charles Stansell, Sam Cornelius, 
Paul DeMarsh, Natalie Long, Cyndi Shofner, Kelly   
Howden, Jake Messinger 

October  Birthdays 

UPCOMING BREAKFAST PROGRAMS:    

10/3    Pete Hyatt—                
 Wings Over Houston                                                 
10/10  Neeta Sane— Sugar Land 
 International Festival         
10/17  Wanda Harris—                 
 Police Sketch Artist                           
10/24  Dr. Timothy Jenney,          
  Ft. Bend ISD                
10/31  Connie Esposito—          
 Taste of Sugar Land  

New members Steven Hill and Marie 

McCoy (center) were inducted by their 

sponsors Chief Griffin (left) and Stewart 

Jacobson (right).  

President Clark Walter presented the      

National Exchange Club Distinguished Club 

Treasurer’s Award to Pat Welsh. Our club 

also won the National Best Website Award. 

$1500 was presented by Debora 

Galmiche to Exchange from the 

Splendor of the Sea cruise 

which 15 ECSL couples enjoyed. 

Mary Grady, Executive director of 

Fort Bend Partnership for Youth, 

was presented a check for $1500 

by Judge Robert Kern. 

Michael Garfield, The High Tech 

Texan was guest speaker at our 

September 19th breakfast meeting. 
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